
 
 
   

  

 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers                       4th January 2021 
 
First of all I apologise for the lateness of this communication. However I am sure you all understand the 
reasons for this. 
 
Given the Government’s announcement made 8pm tonight, I need to inform you that all Waterton schools 
will be closed to all children on the 5th of January 2021. This will allow school staff time to plan and put in 
place provision arrangements for the coming half term.   
 
I must take this opportunity to reassure you that we will communicate all arrangements by close of play 
tomorrow and that all children will have sight of a learning timetable that will commence Wednesday 6th of 
January. 
 
As previously stated, we will endeavour to work through this as quickly as possible and thank you for your 
continued understanding and support. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
Mr D Dickinson OBE 
CEO                                                                                                                                                                                   
Waterton Academy Trust 
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